
November 30, 2009 

 
 
 
 
 

48-Hour Notice of  
Closed Circuit Television Inspection (CCTV)   

 
 
 
Within the next 48 hours King County inspection crews will be 
conducting closed circuit television inspection of the culvert located 
on 102nd Avenue SE 
 
 
The King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD), in coordination 
with the City of Bellevue, will be inspecting drainage facilities under a 
portion of 102nd Avenue SE including the box culvert conveying 
Meydenbauer Creek that is located near your property at 410 102nd Ave 
SE. 
 
The inspection crew will use a remote camera and radio transmitter to view 
the inside condition of the culvert. This activity will not impact travel along 
102nd Ave and should take less than one hour to complete. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Maryann Petrocelli, 
King County Community Relations at (206) 263-7321 or via email 
maryann.petrocelli@metrokc.gov.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To receive this information in alternative formats, 
Call 206.263.7321 (voice) or 711 (TTY) 
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